
From: Paul Ryan [mailto:paulryan@bigpond.net.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 25 January 2018 2:28 PM 
To: 'Legal'; 'Brent Ferguson'; therese.walton@twu.com.au; 'Richard Calver' 

Cc: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 
Subject: RE: Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2010 - part-time employment 

 

Dear all, 

ARTIO agrees with the TWU – the current LDO Award only contains a 13.1 - but the proposed 
draft inserts a 13.1 (a) – same as current 13.1 – and a 13.1(b). 

So working off the draft det then 13.1 (a) should be included as it sets out the ‘minimum weekly 
rates of pay’. 

If this is included then ARTIO will support.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Paul Ryan 

National Industrial Advisor 

ARTIO 

0415331031 
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